
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Carl Mickelson [mailto:cmickel-s@twc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 6:12 AM 
To: Rocco Yeargin <Ryeargin@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; Chris Humphrey <Chumphrey@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Proposed NEXUS Settlement 
 
We just wanted to say that we are opposed to the proposed settlement. 
 
If Nexus has the money now to buy us (the City of Green) out, why didn’t they spend that money several 
years ago to re-route the pipeline? 
 
The project might have been done by now and they would be earning money off the gas from the 
pipeline. 
 
We do not think that $7.5 million is enough to compensate Green residents for the economic impact of 
the pipeline, which was well-documented in a study the city commissioned. 
 
Nor does this amount compensate residents for the risk the pipeline poses on its current route. 
 
An alternate route was proposed in the city study and was rejected by Nexus and now they want to buy 
us off. 
 
Say NO to this settlement! 
 
Carl and Judy Mickelson 
 
 


